
 

 

OFFICE OF VICTIM SERVICES 

 

NOTICE OF FUNDING AVAILABILITY 

 

Domestic Violence Hotline Project 

 

 

Domestic Violence Hotline Project: The Office of Victim Services announces the availability of 

grant funds plan for the implementation of a comprehensive, 24 hour, District wide domestic 

violence hotline to direct callers to appropriate services and provide callers with accurate and 

relevant information. 

 

Eligibility:   

 

Eligible applicants are established coalitions, non-profit, community-based organizations located 

in the District of Columbia that are defined as a domestic violence program as defined in DC 

Official Code §14-310(a)(3).   

 

 

Request for Applications Available: Thursday February 20, 2014 at 12:00 pm at 

www.ovs.dc.gov and http://capstat.oca.dc.gov/.    

 

Application Deadline:  Thursday March 20, 2014 at 3:00 pm.  

 

For more information: Contact Cortney Fisher, Senior Grants Manager, Office of Victim 

Services at (202) 727.6552, cortney.fisher@dc.gov or Elizabeth Krauss, Program Assistant, 

Office of Victim Services at 202.727.9541, Elizabeth.krauss@dc.gov.  
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